
From:   Brian Whaley   

To:   Nimesh Sangani   
Date:   February 02, 2021

Subject:   Additional Information Request
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Message:

With respect to the CBRS band of 3550-3700MHz, I have revised our license request to stay below
3550MHz for all locations.


